
Woking 50+ Club Walk – Chobham Common 

Wednesday, 16th October 2024 
 

Meeting Point:  Outside the Four Horseshoes pub on the B383 on the northern 

edge of Chobham.  GU24 8QP.   OS ref: SU 970629 
 

Time:  10.00 am  start                         Distance:  approximately 4.3 miles  
 

Leaders:  Alan Sandell (01483 222903 or 0796 737 4559 on the day) 
 

Directions:  From Chobham take the B389 towards Sunningdale. The Four 

Horseshoes is set back from the main road on the left shortly after the 40mph 

signs and the turning to Windlesham. It would actually be better to take the turn 

towards Windlesham and then turn right almost immediately. 

Park in the Car Park if you intend to lunch in the Four Horseshoes, otherwise park 

on one of the roads that criss-cross the green area outside the pub. 
 

The Walk:  This is an undulating walk through varied woodland, across farmland 

and heathland. There is one short hill and three stiles – sorry. The coffee and 

group photo stop will be about half way round at a single bench that will probably 

hold four or maybe five people. Unfortunately I couldn’t find a better place. I 

think it is a nice scenic walk, but there are no real features to photograph. 
 

As with all walks please wear suitable footwear especially if it has been wet. The 

majority of the walk is on firm or sandy ground. There were a few wet patches 

that were hard to avoid when I walked it on 28th September. We will need to be 

aware of horse riders, cyclists and dog walkers. 
 

Lunch:  The Four Horseshoes pub (https://www.fourhorseshoeschobham.co.uk/) 

does sandwiches and snacks as well as meals. Despite the fact that the menu on 

the website doesn’t mention sandwiches I was assured that the pub does do them 

at lunchtime. I have not booked. 

 
  

First Aiders: The walk leader will carry a basic first aid kit and a mobile phone 

in case of minor accidents. It is expected that all walkers will be prepared for 

the conditions. However, if any walker is a qualified first aider, would they make 

themselves known to the walk leader before the start. 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  

MEMBERS TAKING PART ON CLUB WALKS DO SO AT THEIR OWN RISK 


